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124th Avenue NE Corridor Improvements: Ichigo Way to Northup Way

The Bellevue Transportation Department continues making safety and mobility improvements along 124th

Avenue NE between Ichigo Way and Northup Way. This project will enhance access and improve traffic flow

for freight and for people who walk, roll, drive and take transit. Additionally, the project is part of the BelRed
Plan and transportation vision supporting planned growth and economic vitality in the area.

Improvements include:

Raise and widen 124th
Avenue NE to five lanes

Add a multi-purpose
| pathway on the west

°
ﬁ ﬂ side of 124th Avenue NE,
\ | between NE 16th Street

and Ichigo Way only

< . Add sidewalks on both
sides of 124th Avenue NE,
ﬂ separated from the street
— " by landscape planters

| Construct a culvert that
fish and wildlife can
| navigate

Project timeline

March 2023:
Begin construction

Fall 2024:
Anticipated construction completed

*Construction is weather dependent,
and schedule is subject to change.
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What to expect
Work hours: Monday-Friday, 7 a.m.-6 p.m.

Lane closures: Intermittent single lane closures are anticipated
throughout the life of the project.

Road closures: Coming this summer. In order to raise the
roadway and replace the existing culvert, 124th Avenue NE
between Ichigo Way and Northup Way will be closed to through
traffic for approximately six months.

Access: Select access to businesses along 124th Avenue NE will
be maintained during the closure and others via a detour.

Pedestrian and bicycle access will be maintained via a detour.

Safety: Thank you for your patience during construction and
for doing your part to be safe near the work zone. Please follow
flaggers’ instructions, electronic and detour message signs.

Project updates: More information on lane and road closures
will be available in the coming months. We encourage you

to subscribe for email or text updates at: BellevueWA.gov/
ichigo-northup



https://bellevuewa.gov/ichigo-northup
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Information
BellevueWA.gov/ichigo-northup

Marina Arakelyan, project manager
425-452-4230 | marakelyan@bellevuewa.gov

Brad Wheeler, construction manager o~
.s.ozé (Q_
425-452-4158 | bwheeler@bellevuewa.gov EAN ) Bel Red
: : O Y AN
Hernann Ambion, construction outreach consultant TSHING® —
425-241-8774 | 124thaveproject@bellevuewa.gov
o | For alternate formats, interpreters, or reasonable accommodation requests please phone at least 48 Information
& hours in advance 425-452-2064 (voice) or email jcampos@bellevuewa.gov. For complaints regarding My &R
accommodations, contact City of Bellevue ADA/Title VI Administrator at 425-452-6168 (voice) or email e ZEk}

ADATItleVi@bellevuewa.gov. If you are deaf or hard of hearing dial 711. All meetings are wheelchair accessible. 425-452-6800

Title VI Notice to the Public: It is the City of Bellevue’s policy to assure that no person shall on the grounds of ~|Rs3°&°So Thong Tin
race, color, national origin or sex, as provided by the Title VI of the Civil Rights Acts of 1964, be excluded from Informacion Sleglse
participating in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise discriminated against under any of its federally Ole ol MHopmauws
funded program and activities. Any person who believes his/her Title VI protection has been violated may file a complaint with the
Title VI Coordinator. For Title VI complaint forms and advice, please contact the Title VI Coordinator at 425-452-4496.
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